
Stars of the Week 

Certificates this week have been awarded for Attitude towards Learning   

Reception – Ada & Harry          

Year 1 –  Charlie & Lara               

Year 2 –  Dylan H & Maryam      

Year 3 – Amelia & Artin          

Year 4 – Edie & Solly          

Year 5 – Hanaa & Sujan         

Year 6 – Destiny & Augustine 

Tea Time Club – Eliza – Year 4 

            

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

                        

                 
             

                                                                                                              

                                  
                               

     
                               

                       

                       

17th September 2021 

The Barn Croft Bulletin 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I do hope you are all well and enjoying this lovely end of summer sunshine! 

From Monday 27th September to Friday 22nd October we will be taking part in the 2021 Virgin Mini London 

Marathon. The children will run 2.6 miles around the school during the month and will be raising money 

to purchase additional "special" PE equipment (things we might not usually have). You will receive a letter 

next week but we wanted to give you a heads up! 

I have been seeing some amazing work this week from the children. They have come back and settled 

straight down to their learning so well! I am really proud of them. 

Due to our Vice-Chair of Governors and parent, Marc Molloy, leaving our Governing Body because both his 

children have now moved to secondary school, we are seeking a new parent governor. If you feel this is a 

role you would like to explore further please do let the office know so I can arrange to meet with you and 

let you know all about our work on the Governing Body. Then if people want to stand we will have a Parent 

Governor Election. We would hope to have a governor appointed very soon so please get in touch if you 

are interested. We are particularly always on the look out for people who have experience in finance as 

this is a key aspect of the work of the governing body but don't worry if you don't. 

If you shop at Morrisons please do collect the tokens for Good To Grow so we can collect more gardening 

equipment! 

Our first Music Monday happened this week - and what a joy it was to hear children singing and recorders 

playing! Thanks so much to Jennifer for bringing the joy of music to us - the children (and staff) are thrilled! 

I wish you all a lovely weekend. Keep on keeping safe! 

 

Tracey Griffiths 
Headteacher 
 
 

 

 

 

 

    

                                                                                                                                

 

 

Dates for 

your Diary 

 

 

Friday 22nd 

October – Last 

day of Half -

Term 

 

 

Monday 25th 

October – Friday 

29th October – 

Half Term 

Holiday 

 

 

Monday 1st 

November – 

Children return 

to School 

 

 

 

 

Hot Chocolate 

Reception – Niamh  
Y1 – Nina 

Y2 – Ibrahim 
Y3 – Max  

Y4 – Feven 
Y5 - Elita 

Y6 – Aliyah 

  

School email: 
School@barncroft.waltham.

sch.uk 

School Website: 

www.barncroftprimaryscho

ol.org 

 

 

Item Needed! 

If anyone has a 

washing machine that 

they would like to 

donate to the School 

for the Early Years 

that would be greatly 

appreciated!! 
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Tea time Club this week! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

   

                                                                              

The children had a lovely time in Tea Time Club this week! They made yummy 

Banana Cupcakes!! 

 

 



 

 

    

 

 

We have a small box 

for recycling in the 

reception for your ink 

cartridges 



 

 

 

 



 


